
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  08/07/2018 10:09:39 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Traffic Study - Future Roadway Improvements
 

Hi Wes,
 
Tom and I spoke with you and Eddie about an upcoming MOU for a project in Hollywood about a month ago.  We are
working on completing the draft MOU for submission. 
 
What is the easiest way to get the MOU review fee paid?  Do we need to submit the MOU first or can you generate an
invoice for us to pay so that review can start when submitted? 
 
Thanks for your help and glad to set‐up a time to talk if that is easier. 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 
From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2018 1:54 PM
To: Rachel Neumann <R.Neumann@fehrandpeers.com>
Cc: Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Traffic Study ‐ Future Roadway Improvements
 
Hi Rachel,
 
I searched the available plans and I didn't see anything on Vine or Yucca.
 
Wes
 
On Fri, May 18, 2018 at 10:43 AM, Rachel Neumann <R.Neumann@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Hi Wes,
 
I am working on a traffic study located at Vine St & Yucca St in Hollywood. Please let me know if there are any roadway
improvements planned in that area.
 
Thank you for your assistance.
 

Rachel Miriam Neumann  |  Senior Transportation Planner
             Fehr & Peers |  600 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1050  |  Los Angeles, CA 90017
             Tel  ﴾213﴿ 261‐3080  | www.fehrandpeers.com
 

 
‐‐
‐‐ 

Wes Pringle. P.E.
Transportation Engineer

mailto:R.Neumann@fehrandpeers.com
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https://maps.google.com/?q=600+Wilshire+Boulevard,+Suite+1050+%0D%0A+%7C+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017&entry=gmail&source=g
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Metro Development Review100 S. Main Street,
9th FloorLos Angeles, CA  90012Cell Phone: 213-
718-0713

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.8482 
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This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e‐mail and delete the original message and any attachment
without reading or saving in any manner.
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